
Public Workshop 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that various members of the 

Okaloosa County Commission may attend a Public Workshop to be held at the Emerald Coast 

Convention Center (Sunset 1 & 2) on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 beginning at 3:00 pm and 

ending at approximately 5:00 pm.  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the possible 

renovation of the boat basin at Access #2 located on Okaloosa Island and, to obtain input from the 

public on the issue.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

If you cannot attend but still wish to participate, you can find a survey at the following website: 

 

www.oksoundside.com  

 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this 

hearing, such person will need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim 

record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which 

the appeal is to be based.  

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 

for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 

described above and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 

the requested service. 

 

 

  
 

http://www.oksoundside.com/

